
Advisory 

Please note that no evacuation flights from US to India have been planned. 

Because of travel restrictions in both countries imposed to contain the spread of 

COVID-19, it is not safe to travel at this stage. 

Please do not give credence to any rumors and irresponsible social media posts 

regarding evacuation flights.  

Please follow our website www.cgisf.gov.in for further updates on travel 

advisories. 

Follow us in Facebook.com/IndiainSanFrancisco, Twitter.com/CGISFO 
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